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Introducing Teachers’ Corner 

Stout Daily Bulletin is happy to introduce Teachers’ Corner. Teachers 

have been reading our students’ quotes and got a bit jealous and competitive, 

so they will be sending some quotes of their own. By the end of the each 

month, I will select a winning quote. The winner will get thyme (Za’atar), 

a cheese (jibni), or a Spinach (sabanegh) pie for breakfast. 

WIDA Testing: Feb. 07, 08, 14, 15 
Stout Students will have the WIDA Test as follows: 

6th grade:  Tuesday, Feb. 7th and Wednesday, Feb. 8th 

7th & 8th grade: Tuesday, Feb. 14th and Thursday, Feb. 16th 

Battle of the Books: March 17 

The Battle of the Books competition date/time has been set for Friday, March 

17th (St. Patrick's Day!), at 1:00 in the team planning room.  

Valentine’s Day Candy Gram Sale: Feb. 6 – Feb. 13 
Valentine's Day is coming and love is in the air!  Cupid has his quiver 

loaded with arrows, pink and red hearts adorn our walls, and Stout 

Track is having their annual Valentine's Day Candy Gram 

fundraiser!   

During Lunches, from Monday, February 6th through Monday, 

February 13th, you can buy candy grams to send to anyone in the school for only 50 cents each! Send 

them to your crush, your friends, or even your favorite teacher! For 50 cents, you'll be sending a 

message and a heart-shaped sucker to anyone of your choosing!  

Make sure you know the AA teacher of the person you want to send your candy gram to! Delivery will 

take place on Valentine's Day, Tuesday, February 14th, during AA. Coaches Crechiolo & Hool 

Red Out Day: Feb. 13 – Feb. 15 

The girl's physical education classes are having a "Red Out" day and playing 

"Survivor Ball" in their physical education classes, February 13th, 14th and 

15th in order to raise money and awareness for heart disease. If you would like to 

donate to the American Heart Association, we have t-shirts for sale $10. 

Orders must be in by Thursday, January 26. Thanks – Ms. Layson 

 

“You can't make the same mistake twice. The second time you make it, it's no longer a 

mistake; it's a choice.” 
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Sour Lip Sucker Sale: Starting Jan. 31 
On Tuesday, Jan. 31st, Stout Student Council started selling sour lip 

suckers ($1.00 each) during all school lunches. The sale will continue until 

Tuesday, Feb. 7th. 

“Save it or Shave it” is Back! 
The “Save It or Shave It” event is back!!!! Relay for life is holding a fundraiser 

starting Tuesday, January 17th. During lunch, there will be 3 boxes (each 

representing a teacher) in the cafeteria. The teacher who has the most money 

in his/her box by May 4th will be shaving/cutting his/her hair at the Relay for 

Life assembly on May 5th. Better yet, if you get $500 in each box then all of 

our 3 musketeers (Mrs. Crechiolo, Mr. Hool, and Mr. Lambdin) will cut/shave 

their hair. 

Math League Registration Deadline: Feb. 17 
Stout Math League 2016-2017 contest take place on either Feb. 21, or 

Feb. 28, 2017. The registration deadline is on Friday, Feb. 17, 2017. 

Stout results last year were not bad, but we can still do better. Top scorers 

will get a Math League T-shirts along with Certificates of Merit, and 

other prizes, while all participants will get Certificates of participation and a Pizza Lunch. 

 Please contact Mr. Sabra if you want to participate. 

 Visit the school’s blog, download samples of the questions, and practice.  

Edsel Ford Councelors Coming to Stout: March 2nd
 

Edsel Ford High School Counselors will be coming to Stout to 

meet with the incoming 9th graders (currently 8th graders). They 

will also be coming for Spring Orientation. Please ask your parents 

to make plans to attend. Thanks! 

1st Meeting: Thursday, March 2nd 1:00pm 

Spring Orientation Wednesday, March 15th 6:00 – 8:00pm 

 
 


